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  West Carys Davies,2018-04-24 Named a Best Book
of the Year by The Sunday Times (UK) * The
Guardian (UK) * The Washington Independent Review
of Books * Sydney Morning Herald * The Los Angeles
Public Library * The Irish Independent * Real
Simple * Finalist for the Rathbones Folio Prize
“Carys Davies is a deft, audacious visionary.”
—Téa Obreht When widowed mule breeder Cy Bellman
reads in the newspaper that colossal ancient bones
have been discovered in the salty Kentucky mud, he
sets out from his small Pennsylvania farm to see
for himself if the rumors are true: that the giant
monsters are still alive and roam the uncharted
wilderness beyond the Mississippi River. Promising
to write and to return in two years, he leaves
behind his only daughter, Bess, to the tender
mercies of his taciturn sister and heads west.
With only a barnyard full of miserable animals and
her dead mother’s gold ring to call her own, Bess,
unprotected and approaching womanhood, fills
lonely days tracing her father’s route on maps at
the subscription library and waiting for his
letters to arrive. Bellman, meanwhile, wanders
farther and farther from home, across harsh and
alien landscapes, in reckless pursuit of the
unknown. From Frank O’Connor Award winner Carys
Davies, West is a spellbinding and timeless epic-
in-miniature, an eerie parable of the American
frontier and an electric monument to possibility.
  West Edith Pattou,2018-10 When a sudden storm
destroys Charles' ship and he is presumed dead,
Rose believes something sinister is at work and
she sets off on a perilous journey, with the fate
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of the entire world at stake.
  Dead West Matt Goldman,2020-08-04 In the words
of Lee Child on Gone to Dust, “I want more of Nils
Shapiro.” New York Times-bestselling and Emmy
Award-winning author Matt Goldman happily obliges
by bringing the Minneapolis private detective back
for another thrilling, standalone adventure in
Dead West. Nils Shapiro accepts what appears to be
an easy, lucrative job: find out if Beverly
Mayer’s grandson is foolishly throwing away his
trust fund in Hollywood, especially now, in the
wake of his fiancée’s tragic death. However, that
easy job becomes much more complicated once Nils
arrives in Los Angeles, a disorienting place where
the sunshine hides dark secrets. Nils quickly
suspects that Ebben Mayer’s fiancée was murdered,
and that Ebben himself may have been the target.
As Nils moves into Ebben’s inner circle, he
discovers that everyone in Ebben’s professional
life—his agent, manager, a screenwriter, a
producer—seem to have dubious motives at best.
With Nils' friend Jameson White, who has come to
Los Angeles to deal with demons of his own, acting
as Ebben’s bodyguard, Nils sets out to find a
killer before it’s too late. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Jennifer West Andy Campbell,Jennifer West,Norman
M. Klein,Chelsea Weathers,2022 West's material
experiments in film and art explore Southern
California's changing geography This debut
monograph brings together nearly a decade of
analogital experiments in film, sculpture and
installation by Jennifer West (born 1966)--one of
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the most committed artists working on the West
Coast today. Saturated in a history of avant-garde
and Third World cinema (not to mention HIV/AIDS
activism and the incipient Riot Grrrl movement)
since she was an undergraduate at Evergreen State
College, West's work today treads similar ground:
challenging the utopianism of new media adoptees
as well as the nostalgia of analog-only film
adherents. The 11 projects reproduced in the book,
all produced between 2014 and 2021, fall under the
heading of Media Archaeology, and reveal the
historical and material promiscuity of West's
experiments in film and art, often tied to the
changing geography of Los Angeles and its
surrounds.
  East Edith Pattou,2018-10-23 A beautiful, new
edition of the beloved fantasy hailed as the stuff
of epic tale telling (Booklist), perfect for fans
of Beauty and the Beast from New York Timesbest-
selling author Edith Pattou. Rose has always
longed for adventure, so when an enormous white
bear appears one evening and makes her a
mysterious offer, she accepts. In exchange for
health and prosperity for her ailing family, she
must live with the white bear in a distant castle.
But Rose soon realizes that all isn't as it seems.
As she tries to settle into her new life, she
makes a devastating mistake. Now she must choose:
return to her safe and loving family or go on a
dangerous quest to fix what she has broken--and
perhaps lose her heart along the way. A sweeping
romantic epic as timeless as any fairy tale and
thrilling as only the best fantasy novels can be.
  The Book of Albert Jeffrey Cyphers
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Wright,2020-06 The founder and CEO of Park West
Gallery, Albert Scaglione, tells the story of how
he created the largest art dealer in the world.
  Passage West Rishi Reddi,2020-04-21 Audacious .
. . Reddi has produced a social novel in the
broadest sense, leading us to make connections
beyond the page. Such connections stretch beyond
California, requiring us to think about—to
reimagine—the history of immigration in the United
States. — David L. Ulin, Alta “Reddi is a talented
writer with a gift for pacing — she knows how to
employ suspense to keep readers turning pages.” —
Los Angeles Times “In Passage West, Reddi expertly
navigates decades of rich history through the eyes
of multiple characters. . . Passage West lays out
the foundation for American society today.” — WBUR
“Rishi Reddi takes ‘epic’ to the next level with
this untold PoC history of California. Passage
West is a novel of California, of the U.S.-Mexico
border, and of America, that you probably had no
idea you needed in your life. . . . Reddi’s prose,
measured and with exquisite attention to sonics of
accents and multiple languages, [is] a pleasure.”
— Electric Literature “Reddi takes up the lives of
Punjabi farmers in California . . . Passage West
is also a story of the pull of old ties; the
urgency and desperation to seek love, make
connections and prove oneself, so as to belong in
this different world that has, inadvertently or
otherwise, become home. . . . Reddi's novel is
visual and resounds with vibrant pulsating drama.”
— PopMatters Vibrant. . . . This wise and
wonderfully written novel, reminiscent of John
Steinbeck’s best, shines a light on a little-known
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facet of American history. . . . It speaks to the
question of what it means to be American, of who
belongs, and, most importantly, how we can do
better as a nation at guaranteeing the basic human
rights and dignities of everyone who lives and
works on this soil. . . . Ms. Reddi is a
tremendous talent. — Criminal Element “Riveting .
. . . An enthralling and dramatic story . . .
Passage West informs the reader at great depth
about the history of Indian, Japanese, and Mexican
immigrants in California without breaking the
spell of the narrative.” — High Country News “A
richly layered historical novel that tells the
stories of ordinary people living in extraordinary
times . . . Reddi is a meticulous researcher,
history buff and, like her character Ram, a
fascinating storyteller. She skillfully embeds the
ubiquitous bigotry of the time in her narrative.
Although the novel provides readers with a
detailed view of our nation’s past indignities,
the book’s themes of racism, discrimination and
anti-immigration, disconcertingly resemble the
divisiveness of the United States today.” —
BookTrib Reddi’s engrossing first novel (after the
collection Karma) explores the immigrant
experience of Indian-Americans in early 20th-
century California.... Reddi vividly evokes the
landscape and the characters’ place in it, making
the conclusion all the more wrenching. Reddi’s
Steinbeck-ian tale adds a valuable contribution to
the stories of immigrants in California. —
Publishers Weekly “A debut novel recounts the
struggles and triumphs of immigrants in
California's Imperial Valley a century ago…. The
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sweeping narrative is deeply researched and offers
a fascinating look at a historic era from a fresh
perspective…. The lives of two Indian immigrants
are scarred by forces still alive a century
later.” — Kirkus Reviews “Reddi’s richly imagined,
character-driven novel sheds light on a little-
known history of Indians in the U.S. and
surprisingly echoes current events. A wonderful
historical saga for fans of Jane Smiley’s Some
Luck.” — Booklist
  Mr. West Sarah Blake,2015-03-09 Mr. West covers
the main events in superstar Kanye West’s life
while also following the poet on her year spent
researching, writing, and pregnant. The book
explores how we are drawn to celebrities—to their
portrayal in the media—and how we sometimes find
great private meaning in another person’s public
story, even across lines of gender and race.
Blake’s aesthetics take her work from prose poems
to lineated free verse to tightly wound lyrics to
improbably successful sestinas. The poems fully
engage pop culture as a strange, complicated
presence that is revealing of America itself. This
is a daring debut collection and a groundbreaking
work. An online reader’s companion will be
available at http://sarahblake.site.wesleyan.edu.
  Words West Ginger Wadsworth,2003 Here are the
moving stories of these young pioneers, told in
their own words through letters home, diaries, and
memoirs.
  The Second Life of Mirielle West Amanda
Skenandore,2021-07-27 The glamorous world of a
silent film star’s wife abruptly crumbles when
she’s forcibly quarantined at the Carville Lepers
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Home in this page-turning story of courage,
resilience, and reinvention set in 1920s Louisiana
and Los Angeles. Based on little-known history,
this timely book will strike a chord with readers
of Fiona Davis, Tracey Lange, and Marie Benedict.
Based on the true story of America’s only leper
colony, The Second Life of Mirielle West brings
vividly to life the Louisiana institution known as
Carville, where thousands of people were stripped
of their civil rights, branded as lepers, and
forcibly quarantined throughout the entire 20th
century. For Mirielle West, a 1920’s socialite
married to a silent film star, the isolation and
powerlessness of the Louisiana Leper Home is an
unimaginable fall from her intoxicatingly chic
life of bootlegged champagne and the star-studded
parties of Hollywood’s Golden Age. When a doctor
notices a pale patch of skin on her hand, she’s
immediately branded a leper and carted hundreds of
miles from home to Carville, taking a new name to
spare her family and famous husband the shame that
accompanies the disease. At first she hopes her
exile will be brief, but those sent to Carville
are more prisoners than patients and their disease
has no cure. Instead she must find community and
purpose within its walls, struggling to redefine
her self-worth while fighting an unchosen fate. As
a registered nurse, Amanda Skenandore’s medical
background adds layers of detail and authenticity
to the experiences of patients and medical
professionals at Carville – the isolation, stigma,
experimental treatments, and disparate community.
A tale of repulsion, resilience, and the Roaring
‘20s, The Second Life of Mirielle West is also the
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story of a health crisis in America’s past, made
all the more poignant by the author’s experiences
during another, all-too-recent crisis. PRAISE FOR
AMANDA SKENANDORE’S BETWEEN EARTH AND SKY
“Intensely emotional…Skenandore’s deeply
introspective and moving novel will appeal to
readers of American history.” —Publishers Weekly
  The True West Mifflin Lowe,2020-06-02 Text and
illustrations look at some of the unsung heroes of
the American West including Buffalo soldiers,
Mexican cowboys, Chinese railroad workers, and
more.
  Exit West Mohsin Hamid,2017-03-07 FINALIST FOR
THE BOOKER PRIZE & WINNER OF THE L.A. TIMES BOOK
PRIZE FOR FICTION and THE ASPEN WORDS LITERARY
PRIZE “It was as if Hamid knew what was going to
happen to America and the world, and gave us a
road map to our future… At once terrifying and …
oddly hopeful.” —Ayelet Waldman, The New York
Times Book Review “Moving, audacious, and
indelibly human.” —Entertainment Weekly, “A”
rating The New York Times bestselling novel: an
astonishingly visionary love story that imagines
the forces that drive ordinary people from their
homes into the uncertain embrace of new lands,
from the author of The Reluctant Fundamentalist
and the forthcoming The Last White Man. In a
country teetering on the brink of civil war, two
young people meet—sensual, fiercely independent
Nadia and gentle, restrained Saeed. They embark on
a furtive love affair, and are soon cloistered in
a premature intimacy by the unrest roiling their
city. When it explodes, turning familiar streets
into a patchwork of checkpoints and bomb blasts,
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they begin to hear whispers about doors—doors that
can whisk people far away, if perilously and for a
price. As the violence escalates, Nadia and Saeed
decide that they no longer have a choice. Leaving
their homeland and their old lives behind, they
find a door and step through. . . . Exit West
follows these remarkable characters as they emerge
into an alien and uncertain future, struggling to
hold on to each other, to their past, to the very
sense of who they are. Profoundly intimate and
powerfully inventive, it tells an unforgettable
story of love, loyalty, and courage that is both
completely of our time and for all time.
  The Book of the American West Jay Monaghan,1963
Presents folklore and legends, heroes and
villains, wars and important events in the history
of the Old West. Includes also examples of Western
art and music.
  West of Slavery Kevin Waite,2021-04-01 When
American slaveholders looked west in the mid-
nineteenth century, they saw an empire unfolding
before them. They pursued that vision through
diplomacy, migration, and armed conquest. By the
late 1850s, slaveholders and their allies had
transformed the southwestern quarter of the nation
– California, New Mexico, Arizona, and parts of
Utah – into a political client of the plantation
states. Across this vast swath of the map, white
southerners defended the institution of African
American chattel slavery as well as systems of
Native American bondage. This surprising history
uncovers the Old South in unexpected places, far
beyond the region's cotton fields and sugar
plantations. Slaveholders' western ambitions
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culminated in a coast-to-coast crisis of the
Union. By 1861, the rebellion in the South
inspired a series of separatist movements in the
Far West. Even after the collapse of the
Confederacy, the threads connecting South and West
held, undermining the radical promise of
Reconstruction. Kevin Waite brings to light what
contemporaries recognized but historians have
described only in part: The struggle over slavery
played out on a transcontinental stage.
  West Anouk Masson Krantz,2019-10-31 The rolling
prairies and ranch communities of the great
heartland of America's West may be a long way from
New York City, but renowned photographer Anouk
Masson Krantz has clocked up many thousands of
miles over several years exploring and capturing
in rich photographic detail the compelling worlds
of the American cowboy/cowgirl, championship rodeo
arenas, ranch life and farming communities of this
slice of the United States. Set out in a beautiful
large-format book, the pages within are filled
with Krantz's magnificent duotone images of the
spirit of an extraordinary group of people and
their lives, and in their own words, their great
love of family, tradition and work ethic, and
their great pride and affinity with their animals
and the rich American rodeo championship sporting
culture. Earning wide acclaim for her incredible
fine art work exhibited in galleries and published
in the bestselling Wild Horses of Cumberland
Island ISBN 9781864707427 (2017), also by IMAGES,
West: The American Cowboy is another artful,
intimate study of the American character and their
sense of place, and is a unique collection of
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works brought together by this award-winning
photographer and storyteller. AUTHOR: Born and
raised in France, Anouk Masson Krantz moved to the
United States in the late 1990s. Living in New
York, she completed her high school at the Lycée
Francais and earned her bachelor degree while
working for a lifestyle magazine. Following
college she worked at Cartier's corporate office
in New York that oversees the Americas. Anouk
later studied at the International Center of
Photography and has developed several notable
bodies of work, including Wild Horses of
Cumberland Island. Her work has appeared in
prominent galleries and earned accolades from the
International Photography Awards and International
Monochrome Awards. Her first book Wild Horses of
Cumberland Island (2017) became an immediate
bestseller among the photography genre. The book
and her art have been praised by international
publications, such as Vanity Fair, Town & Country,
Time, Harper s Bazaar, Daily Mail UK, and Garden &
Gun among many others. SELLING POINTS: *
Exceptional fine art photography - several years
in the making - of the American cowboy/cowgirl and
rodeo communities, the horse and cattle ranches,
and the remarkable landscape of America's Wild
West, by celebrated and award-winning
photographer, Anouk Masson Krantz * Intimate
explorations and portrayals of a society that
honours historical traditions and practices a set
of values that includes honesty, integrity,
loyalty, work ethic, and dedication to family * A
lavish tome filled with rich and awe-inspiring
photography of mysterious and inspiring elements
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of American culture, accompanied by the
author/photographer's unique storytelling 175 b/w
photographs
  A Man Called Sunday Charles G. West,2012-06-05 A
good man finds himself in bad trouble in this
thrilling tale of the American West. Strapped for
cash, Luke Sunday takes a job as a scout for the
army’s war against the Sioux. Raised by the
Cheyenne and Crow, he runs afoul of the army when
they attack a peaceful Cheyenne village, believing
it to be Sioux leader Sitting Bull’s camp. When he
accuses them of wrongdoing, the outlaw Bill Bogart
leads the charge to oust him from the campaign.
Set adrift, he happens upon the Freemans, who need
a guide to the Gallatin Valley. When they meet the
sinister-looking Sunday, they’re hesitant to hire
him. But when Mr. Freeman is killed in a Sioux
attack and the reckless Bogart shows up, Mrs.
Freeman must put her trust in the man called
Sunday.
  Walden West August Derleth,1992 A collection of
anecdotes, reflections, and prose poetry
describing the author's childhood in Prairie du
Sac, Wisconsin.
  Women in the American West Laura E. Woodworth-
Ney,2008-04-03 This engaging narrative synthesizes
more than 20 years of historical writing on the
history of women in the American West. Twenty
years after many Western historians first turned
their attention toward women, Women in the
American West synthesizes the development of
women's history in the region, introduces readers
to current thinking on the real experiences of
Western women, and explores their influence on the
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course of expansion and development since the 19th
century. Women in the American West offers vivid
portrayals of women as pioneers, prostitutes,
teachers, disguised soldiers, nurses,
entrepreneurs, immigrants, and ordinary citizens
caught up in extraordinary times. Organized
chronologically, each chapter emphasizes important
themes central to gender and women's history,
including women's mobility, women at home, wage
labor, immigration, marriage, political
participation, and involvement in wars at home and
abroad. With this revealing volume, readers will
see that women had a far more profound effect on
the course of history in the Western United States
than is commonly thought.
  The Untamed West Louis L'Amour,Zane Grey,Max
Brand,2014-03-25 Contains three short novels of
the Old West by Louis L'Amour, Zane Grey, and Max
Brand.
  West by West Jonathan Coleman,Jerry
West,2011-10-19 He is one of basketball's towering
figures: Mr. Clutch, who mesmerized his opponents
and fans. The coach who began the Lakers'
resurgence in the 1970s. The general manager who
helped bring Showtime to Los Angeles, creating a
championship-winning force that continues to this
day. Now, for the first time, the legendary Jerry
West tells his story-from his tough childhood in
West Virginia, to his unbelievable college success
at West Virginia University, his 40-year career
with the Los Angeles Lakers, and his relationships
with NBA legends like Bill Russell, Wilt
Chamberlain, Kareem Abdul-Jabbar, Magic Johnson,
Shaquille O'Neal, and Kobe Bryant. Unsparing in
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its self-assessment and honesty, West by West is
far more than a sports memoir: it is a profound
confession and a magnificent inspiration.

Adopting the Song of Expression: An Emotional
Symphony within West

In a global used by displays and the ceaseless
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